
fulANlTffitsA

2 0ctober l9B4

Ms Phyllls Laxnbert
Direcfor
Canadian Centre for Archltecture
L440 ouest rue Sainte-Catherine
2 Eme 6tagie
Montr6al, Qu6bee
H3G 1R8

Dear Phyll1s:

The last Eime ve had contact was back ln L977-78 over
Archivaria ab out photographic documentation and butldi
have been a long time ago now. I trust you are wel1,
the CCA an lnteresting and challenglng place to work.

DEPARIMENT Of CULruRAL
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2OO Vaughan Street
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I am writlng specifically 1n regards to your letter to Charles Brandt
lnviting him to express an interest in the senior paper eonservator
posltlon at the CCA. Charles, until recently, v/as the Chief Consery_
ator, Artlstic and Hlstoric Works on paper, for the provlncial Archlves.
He asstrmed the posltlon almost three years ago. In that tlme, he has
made a major contribution to conservatlon 1n Manitoba. He was directly
responsible for the design and reallzation of an outstanding laboratory,
the design and lnstallation of an advanced vacuum-fumlgation chamber,
establlshing the speciflcati.ons for all the new storage vaults at the
Archives, contributlng to the creation of the Manitoba Heritage
Conse::r,atl-on Service, providlng r+orkshops for the herltage communltles,
and so forth. He managed the laboratory in an efflclent and productive
rnanner, and undertook many treatments alongside hls conservation staff.
In addttion, he prepared a disaster preparedness plan for the Archives,
and parE.lelpated ln a number of successful salvage operations resulting
from fire and water damage, and simple \rater danage. In short, the
Archives moved from having no conservatlon capability Eo a leading
instltution i-n the field

I do not hesltate to recommend Charles Brandt for your serious
consideration. He has a strong commitment to conservation, and has
lengthy experience ln the field. I also reconunend him for his managerial
skl11s.
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If you requLre any further lnformatlon' please do not hesltate to
contact me (204-945-3971). Good luck.

Yours slncerely,

er Bower
Provlnclal Archivlst
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